
October 22, 2007 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Director, Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oaks Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Subject: AT&T Florida Change of Counsel 

T: 850.577.5555 
F: 850.222.8640 
www. att. co m 

AT&T Florida 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 1561 

i 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

This letter is to inform the Commission that AT&T Florida's new General 
Counsel is Kip Edenfield. On a going forward basis, please change all 
correspondence to AT&T Florida where the address contains the name of 
James Meza I11 to  E. Earl Edenfield Jr. There are no other changes in the 
address or in the contact numbers. 

This should apply to all docketed matters and e-mails, notices, etc. 

Our traditional "party of record'' address should remain the same with the 
exception of the above mentioned name change. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do 
not hesitate to call me. 

Yours truly, 

Gregory R. Follensbee 
Senior Director - Regulatory 
AT&T Florida 

Copy to: Beth Salak 
Michael Cooke 
Roberta Bass 
Dan Hoppe 
Charles Hill 
Ryder Rudd 
Lorena Holley 
Bridget Groom 

Richard Tudor 
Mary Bane 
Tim Devlin 
Stephen Stoking 
Apryl Lynn 
William Garner 
Larry Harris 
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